[image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ] 
Homework is due on Wednesday 9th October 

Reading-please read every night & answer questions about what you have read.
Maths- This week we have been learning about subtraction.
Y1 children: subtraction using pictures on the sheet provided. 
Y2 children: We have been using a hundred square to count on and practical objects subtract numbers. 
Children to complete the questions provided in their homework books. 
Topic- Can the children have a discussion with a significant person to them (this could be you as parents or their grandparents) about what was different when you were their age.  
Spellings – Children will now be tested on Thursday and new spellings will be set on Friday.
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